
 

【Notice】 

Hakone Tozan Cable Car: Regarding its Suspension of Operation, and 

Substitute Buses due to the Renewal Work of the Facility and Trains. 

 

Due to the renewal work of the facility and trains, the Hakone Tozan Cable Car will be 

suspending the operation of all routes between Gora Station and Sounzan Station from 

Tuesday, December 3rd, 2019 to late March 2020 (tentative). During this suspension period 

of the Hakone Tozan Cable Car, we will be operating a substitute bus. 

Please see here for details. 

https://www.hakonenavi.jp/international/en/status_information 
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